
INVITATION TO A DISCUSSION ON 
THE GENEVA GUIDELINES ON  LESS-LETHAL WEAPONS  

AND RELATED EQUIPMENT IN LAW ENFORCEMENT
The Institute for International and Comparative Law in Africa and the Geneva 
Academy invite you to a discussion targeted at seeking input from a broad range 
of stakeholders on a set of draft guidelines on the lawful and responsible redesign, 
production, procurement, testing, training, transfer and use of non-lethal weapons 
and related equipment.
 

EVENT INFORMATION
Date: 	 11th September 2018
Time: 	 09:30 – 13:00
Venue: 	 2-21, Second floor, Faculty of Law, University of Pretoria
Enquiries:Cheree Olivier cheree.olivier@up.ac.za
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